E350 cargurus

Coronavirus update: New contactless services to help keep you safe. Great experience with
Autobakers! They took great care of me and I drove away with my new car! Definitely an
experience but I would recommend looking at their inventory as this one was a diamond in the
rough with very competitive pricing. Thanks again. Great experience from sales to service so
far. Very pleased with my decision to purchase a vehicle from Moss. Adam and his team were
super nice. I purchased the Toyota Camry. I highly recommend Frontline. This car was beautiful
I really wanted it , he would not negotiate and now I see the price has dropped, oh well I bought
something else. I was very pleased with the awesome customer service and support that I
received! Hatam was also very helpful and knowledgeable with such patience during my
experience! I love my new vehicle! I have recommended Frontline to my friends and family!!!
Great cars and service! Had a great deal but waited to long so if you see a car you like dont
waste time! Visited the location to see vehicle and the representative not knowledgeable
promised to send me additional information I requested. Never called back and when I returned
to the dealership 2 days later was told the vehicle was sold. Received a call a week later to try to
get me to buy another car and the representative left me on hold! False price and mildew in the
back seat and service light on and they not friendly people 0 rating. They told me i couldnt
afford the car i wanted before they even heard my down payment and information. Dillon
Flanagan was an amazing sales rep within 24 hours this car was delivered to my driveway over
an hour away from the dealer. The customer service was top notch. Thank you guys! Ended up
finding a newer vehicle with less miles However everyone was very helpful. Great dealership to
work with. Quick response to all my questions. Got a great deal on the car. Highly recommend!!
They do not ship or even try to help shipping cars out of state. I would have bought the mini but
they said they do not get involved in shipping. This dealer was not honest with the Milage on
the car. The carfax had reported three different mileage numbers, the dealership had the lowest
of the numbers imputted at carguru but other reports of the car had the mileage way higher. The
dealer let us know about the mileage miscommunication right when we were in his office ready
to buy the car. Be aware. Car was not up for financing because of the year but they had some
other nice options available. Responsive and professional people and atmosphere. Thank you
Darwin for your help. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of vehicles available
nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and vehicle history for each
one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals on used cars and new
cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your car simply and securely
on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results, go ahead and filter by
price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine, options, and deal
ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price drops, photos, or
available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi
50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Private Seller: Edward.
Orlando, FL Message Seller. CarGurus Pay. Private Seller: Garry. Modesto, CA Message Seller.
Request Information. Authorized Mercedes-Benz Dealer. This car was very nice, no damage, no
accidents reported. If anyone would ask me what I thought of. Mercedes- Benz I would have to
tell them if this us the car. The greatest blend of quality, comfort, and fun to drive. I have 2 W
E-Class cars and they have been very reliable. I also have a W with k miles, so these cars are
built to last and stay looking great. Great car with a really smooth ride. Headlights are amazing
and the interior is really nice and comfortable. Why Use CarGurus? Coronavirus update: New
contactless services to help keep you safe. Andrew was excellent, very helpful, listened to what
we were looking for and was very knowledgeable about the available cars, and very
professional. He did not try to push anything on us. Very positive experience! Is still in search
for that cheep high tops. Being very helpful and kind understanding what my need is. Ron was
very helpful in us getting the truck we were happy that Chuck Renze Ford of Manistique help us.
Thank You. Great response and have been very good at emailing me answers to all the
questions I have, even after I have contacted them 3 times on 3 different cars. Tom has been
wonderful to work with so far. Strait forward guy, he didn't have what I needed and didn't try to
push inventory on me. It took a couple of days and they never answered a direct question!!!
Sounded easy to me people We did not buy the ranger but we did purchase another vehicle
from them. Everyone was very helpful and patient with my son who was buying his first vehicle.
They are wonderful people and made car buying easy. I visited the dealership on the 26th to test
drive the scion. The car was making a loud noise and veering throughout the drive. Turns out
the tire was flat they said they would fix it the next day and I could pick up the car. They never
called, when I phoned them they said the mechanic was busy with other cars and would call
when the vehicle was ready. They never called back. I was in town specifically to buy this
vehicle. They missed out on an easy cash sale!!! Your choice autos dealership made this
process so easy for me! Salesperson Azeem was great!. I walked in this morning and walked

out within an hour and a half with a Dodge Charger. Everything went very smoothly and quickly.
I would highly recommend buying your next vehicle from them. Made the day buying process a
breeze! Excellent customer service and will help you in anyway they can. I will go back if I need
to. Great seller and overall wonderful purchasing experience. Very helpful and open with all my
questions. Being out-of-state I really appreciate the extra effort to get our deal together. Very
happy with my purchase and no surprises. The process was smooth and friendly people to work
with. Contacted on Tuesday which they replied to quickly, test drive Thursday and was ready to
drive away in 15 mins on Monday. Got all paperwork done over the weekend so it was a quick
process. They were all great at the dealership help me out with everything that I needed with the
purchase off the car great people and good buying experience hope to return there soon.
Terrible customer service, had 4 salesman call me in the same day and the finance manager
absolutely refused to talk to me. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of vehicles
available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and vehicle history
for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals on used cars
and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your car simply and
securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results, go ahead and
filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine, options, and
deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price drops, photos, or
available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi
50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Request Information.
Authorized Ford Dealer. Image Not Available. Great value for the money. Built Ford tough! I
think the appraisal is a bit high for the year of the vehicle but it is the perfect van for my job and
it meets my expectations. I liked what I saw my only issue is the retaining wall behind the seats
that would have to com ed out I still like it though. Why Use CarGurus? Ford dealers in Atlanta
GA. Ford dealers in Chicago IL. Ford dealers in Dallas TX. Ford dealers in Houston TX. Ford
dealers in Los Angeles CA. Ford dealers in Miami FL. Ford dealers in New York NY. Ford dealers
in Philadelphia PA. Ford dealers in Washington DC. Coronavirus update: New contactless
services to help keep you safe. I was contacted by the dealership with a quick response with a
phone call and e-mail. I live out of town and before going to Dallas days later. I was inform the
vehicle had been sold. However, Ms. Davis called with other vehicles within my price range. My
phone impression was very professional. Would never buy a car from here. These people are
straight up liars. He then went on to tell me he 'wouldn't even order me a car anyway' so I left
and ordered one somewhere else. Had a great talk Jacob was really helpful.. We had a great
experience at Auto Web Expo. Everyone was very friendly and answered all our questions
immediately and thoroughly. The car was clean and they gave us the best deal. Salesman was
excellent and very forthcoming. Ashley Reyes was great ask for her if you are new or if you are
looking for full transparency. Make sure you make a list of everything so that you will be
prepared. Don't be afraid to ask questions. Ask for Ashley. Dealer responded quickly, provided
info I was looking for and even went back to dealership. Excellent follow up and presentation the car was a little small for me because of my size. The second car I liked had been sold that
morning My experience was awesome.. Steve was so helpful and I would recommend this place
if your looking for a nice vehicle. Dillon Flanagan was an amazing sales rep within 24 hours this
car was delivered to my driveway over an hour away from the dealer. The customer service was
top notch. Thank you guys! I made an appointment to go look at a vehicle and the salesman
emailed me in the morning asking me if I was still coming, when I arrived he realized it was sold.
Very unorganized. Van was as described online, everything in good condition. The van was
clean and ready to go. Test drove and everything checked out. Buying experience was fast,
courteous, and friendly. Their office was clean. I would recommend this dealer. Very helpful and
has made contact all along the way with updates as much as possible. I got my car, signed
paperwork and out all within 1 hour and a half. So rude. Very bad first impression!! All e mails
was answered by next day. I contacted the dealer with specific questions regarding a vehicle
and the response that I got a few days later was less than helpful see below : Call me about our
Corvettes. Thank you, Phil Corvette Warehouse W. No pressure. Great team. Paulie made sure
car was ready and detailed when I arrived for pick up. They will be my only vette dealer in the
future. Loved will purchase all my Mercedes through this company our saleswoman Sarah
could not have had a better situation polite informative humble loved the experience we will be
back in to trade for e Took a long time to report on the condition of the car even though they are
a Porsche dealer. The info was also o Inaccurate. First indicated they were waiting for a fuel
pump and after a week told me the I pump was fine just run till dry. Then the waited another
week snd told me I needed to make an offer right away as is with no service record or comment
or their sales manager was going to buy it. Scary dealership IMO. Our experience was awesome
Honest, no hidden fees, we were able to test-drive the car and we loved it! Customer service

was great and very helpful. We would recommend the dealership to everyone. Our salesman
was very nice and extremely helpful. All the stats and reports are given before hand. All the
pictures are real. There is no pressure on making a quick decision. Salah goes out of his way to
satisfy tje customers. I have experienced it first hand. Strongly recommed it. They replied
promptly and seemed genuinely interested in being helpful and earning my business. Eric
Ramirez was extremely helpful providing videos and pictures and very responsive. We did not
end up purchasing the vehicle but would reach out to Eric and Nissan of McKinney in the future.
Asked if the vehicle was still available and got a reply. Asked if the price was negotiable and did
not get a reply. I paid cash for my car. I love it! My sales person Tanner was great. My car was
detailed and ready to go. Spent maybe an hour total doing paperwork.. It was a very nice
exsperience. Everyone friendly! First of all the service and help that I recieved while
repurchasing the car was over the top and the car was everything that I hoped it to be. If you go
with these guys I have no doubt that you will be satisfied. Thanks Mike Creech you were
outstanding. To look at the latest Mercedes-Benz E-Class inspires images of racing through
exotic roads after some nefarious villain, deftly evading obstacles and sharply turning down
shortcuts to outsmart your foe - but don't let your dreams carry you too far off the beaten path.
James Bond never actually drove a Mercedes-Benz - he's much too reckless to pick something
with such a long and widely regarded history of safety, comfort and intelligent performance. For
the second year of its fourth generation, the E-Class gains a convertible alongside the wagon's
comeback and a few style tweaks inside and out. All but the Bluetec and AMG are available as a
coupe or convertible in addition to the usual sedans, with the E having the only wagon.
Rear-wheel drive and a 7-speed automatic transmission is the usual standard, with 4Matic
all-wheel drive standard on the wagon and optional on E and E sedans. Inside every E-Class
you can expect the usual luxuries, including power front seats with memory functions,
dual-zone automatic climate control, auto-dimming mirrors, voice-controlled cellular and
navigation systems, and a powerful sound system with 6-CD changer, auxiliary audio jack and
Bluetooth connectivity. Moving up to the E will gain only a few perks and sometimes bigger
tires, with the bulk of feature upgrades reserved for option packs. Most of those are included in
the E63 AMG, alongside an exclusive sport transmission, adaptive sport suspension, adjustable
drive settings, high-performance brakes and sport steering wheel. A few options offer
conveniences like a limited-slip differential, sportier suspension and inch wheels. Altogether,
this is the car Q should have given to Bond, especially with the extensive list of safety features although he wouldn't care for those. Indeed, all the dings and alerts would have surely driven
him mad, but with its standard Attention Assist and PreSafe systems anticipating Bond's every
move and securing against his recklessness, it would likely be the first Bond car brought home
whole. Sensible drivers have none of Bond's theoretical complaints, but note some deficiencies
in the sunroof keeping heat out, and the transmission isn't flawless, with a small number of
lemons leaving the factory. Otherwise the E-Class is an absolutely solid midsize luxury car with
plenty of options available to suit any discerning driver. Sure, James Bond never drove a
Mercedes-Benz, but many villains almost got away thanks to their high-performance E-Class.
Perhaps they hoped this elegant and quick tank with a brain would give them superpowers - and
indeed, the mesmerizing feats their E-Class could perform would have assured escape from any
lesser man - but Bond knew he only needed to defeat the driver, and so was not deterred. Even
the latest E-Class still largely leaves the driving to the driver, but nearly everything else is done
for you. Although in this regard Mercedes-Benz has fallen behind the technology curve to some
degree, the E-Class is still leading the pack as a well-rounded midsize luxury car big on comfort,
performance and safety with a few nice technological perks - as it has since its debut. In its first
generation, the E-Class was available as a sedan or wagon powered by a V6 or turbodiesel, with
the V8 arriving a few years later. The V6-powered E moved from a standstill to 60 in less than 8
seconds, but the '92 to '94 E sedan with the Porsche-designed hp V8 was easily the most
powerful of the bunch. While the first generation turned heads for its maker's mark, the second
generation spanning from made the E-Class instantly recognizable for its four ellipsoid
headlights. At its debut Mercedes-Benz offered just two sedans for the E-Class - the hp ED
diesel and a V6-powered hp E, with the V8-powered hp E arriving a year later alongside a new
5-speed automatic transmission to replace the previous 4-speed in all trims. The '98 overhaul
added a wagon body style, upgraded the diesel to hp thanks to a turbo infusion, replaced the hp
V6 with a hp V6, changed the E to the E with a slightly larger V8 and 4Matic all-wheel drive
became an option in the wider range of trims now available. The E55 AMG arrived for '99 with
horses raging from its V8, while the rest of the lineup received side curtain airbags. The
following year saw a revision of the front end and more standard safety equipment, but the
fuel-efficient diesel was dropped and few significant changes would be seen for the rest of this
generation. All but the wagon were overhauled for the '03 debut of the third generation E-Class,

the third-generation wagon arriving as an '04 just shortly after the late-year '03 E55 AMG landed
with its hp supercharged V8. This generation included gadgets like rear obstacle sensors,
adaptive cruise control and voice-activated cellular and navigation systems from its outset as
optional inclusions in any E-Class, with a standard 6-speed automatic transmission. The hp E
and hp E were both available as a sedan or wagon, with 4Matic all-wheel drive available across
the board and standard in the E wagon until its demise for ' The E became the E for '06, now
powered by a hp 3. The diesel E received an engine tweak as well and re-emerged as a
"Bluetec" clean-burning diesel, but without a name change. For '09, Mercedes-Benz just added
in an updated audio system and hard-drive-based navigation system to sweeten the
generational pot for its final year. The fourth and current generation debuted for without the
previous generation's wagon or diesel options, but with totally new style, materials and coupe
body to fill the gap left by the outgoing CLK-Class. Since the debut, a new convertible body
style joined the lineup alongside a few style tweaks and a diesel and wagon comeback,
ensuring just the right midsize luxury option for any driver with refined taste and the budget to
support it. Although the E-Class certainly has an undeniably strong safety record throughout its
life, reliability is another matter. The general rule of thumb with Mercedes-Benz is to avoid
first-model-runs - such as the first year of a generation and the first year of a new body style or
engine - but the E-Class needs a little more leeway, taking about 2 years to fix new issues in the
latest incarnation. Buying later in each generation comes with many more perks than just better
reliability, however - the latest models of the previous third generation, for instance, are almost
directly comparable to the latest generation with the exception of the style and coupe body. In
terms of power, comfort and features, the third and fourth generations are nearly identical,
especially when purchasing '06 or later. The updated AMG debuted for '06 with the remainder of
the lineup tweaked for '07 - just keep that rule of thumb in mind and skip a year or two.
However, the second generation is the most reliable to date, with only minor malfunctions in the
ventilation system and engine duds only in the very first year they were introduced. Unlike the
first generation, these E-Class model years featured antilock brakes and a 5-speed
transmission. These prices are not going anywhere, as the E-Class tends to quite rightly hold its
value very well, so there's no need to hurry - take your time and genuinely scope out your ideal
E-Class from the exceptionally broad pack available, and be very suspicious of bargains without
full and complete maintenance records. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of
vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and
vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals
on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your
car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results,
go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine,
options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price
drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years.
Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Mercedes-Benz E-Class. Email me price
drops and new listings for these results. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Authorized
Mercedes-Benz Dealer. Read more. A Mercedes-Benz is a physical indulgence that gives as
much or as little pleasure as your checking account allows. You get what you pay for. The only
reason to shop around is if you. Long an aspirational symbol of personal success, the iconic
Mercedes-Benz E-Class is the most popular midsize luxury sedan in America. Mercedes-Benz of
Plano. Park Place Motorcars Fort Worth. This car was very nice, no damage, no accidents
reported. If anyone would ask me what I thought of. Mercedes- Benz I would have to tell them if
this us the car. The greatest blend of quality, comfort, and fun to drive. I have 2 W E-Class cars
and they have been very reliable. I also have a W with k miles, so these cars are built to last and
stay looking great. Great car with a really smooth ride. Headlights are amazing and the interior
is really nice and comfortable. Why Use CarGurus? Mercedes-Benz dealers in Dallas TX.
Mercedes-Benz dealers in Denton TX. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Greenville TX. Mercedes-Benz
dealers in Corsicana TX. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Weatherford TX. Mercedes-Benz dealers in
Waco TX. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Tyler TX. Coronavirus update: New contactless services to
help keep you safe. Robert Trask did a phenomenal job with making sure we were able to walk
away with the truck we wanted. I highly recommend this seller for anyone in the market for a
new vehicle. Robin was not helpful at all. Asked for the window sticker many times over a few
days but no answers. Called and spoke to a representative, they didn't have all the answers so a
female saying she was the manager comes on. I couldn't even get a word in. Was asking about
warranty and was told I need to be physically be there to discuss. Would be nice if this female
that claims she is a manager took the time to listen and answer all my questions. Highly
underprice cars listed on Cargurus site and theirs, then they have a list of exorbitant mandatory
up-charges. Received a generic "fluff" response to a simple inquiry, and in my response back

they didn't respond. Not sure how many people they fool using their questionable business
practices, but 1 is too many. Amazing staff with amazing service! They were able to get me into
the car I loved even with my less than average credit! I would, and will, recommend them to all
friends and family! If you are in the market to buy a vehicle, you should really do yourself a
favor and check out this dealership. This dealership have different princess of the car that I was
trying to buy. They are amazing! Terrell made sure to have everything ready and I was in and
out in minutes. I am extremely satisfied with my visit to 26 motor! The staff was very friendly
and helpful. OSA helped me through the whole process and made everything easy! I highly
recommend contacting osa for assistance - they have an amazing selection on vehicles! Told
me to test drive a sold car! Said it was there and the car had been sold already. Got Galway
there had to turn around and drive an hour 30 back home. Very unorganized dealership. Car was
in disrepair as opposed to how it was represented on cargurus. Would never go back. Great
collection of vehicles to chose from. Deceptive advertising and selling techniques. It's an
industry standard unfortunately. Do yourselves a favor and shop at new car dealers. They have
used car inventories and no hidden fees. Horrible experience do not even bother I warn you!! I
had the pleasure of speaking with Tunisha about the vehicle that I was interested in. I was
interested in the car. I received an initial computer generated email. I had some questions
before traveling 90 miles to the dealership. I sent email, text message, called and left a message
with the receptionist to call me back and no one did. Looks like they are not motivated to sell
their inventory. I wanted to purchase the truck. I had down payment and some did reach out and
told me they would further contact me. I day later no call. I called dealership after that. Inquiring
about the truck via text never got a call. Mabe the weather was a issue? They got back to with a
timely manner about one of there foreign cars and I will be going to see them to work something
out to purchase one of there luxury cars. I had a great experience with the Maserati dealership. I
look forward to purchasing another vehicle for my wife. Total waste of time. What on earth is
that point of that? The best thing to engage with them on, is to provide advice on how to run
their business competitively without lying to consumers! If they take the advice you should the
invoice them. Horrible experience! Do not waste your time with this dealer. This car is listed for
39, on car guru. However, when I sat with the finance person the car was marked at 51, Please
do not patronize this unethical dealership. Bad experience. Car had less than half a tank of gas
and bad wiper blades and they only had 1 key for the car. To compensate they said they would
add an auto start feature but was a hassle to get the work done. I had to make 3 trips to the
dealership because Ovin the owner and Jacob a rep never answered the phone. Called ahead to
make sure price was nonsense free bc I had to drive 50 miles. Great car, not pleased with
customer service. Had to call multiple times and made two trips to dealership, very
inconvenient. To look at the latest Mercedes-Benz E-Class inspires images of racing through
exotic roads after some nefarious villain, deftly evading obstacles and sharply turning down
shortcuts to outsmart your foe - but don't let your dreams carry you too far off the beaten path.
James Bond never actually drove a Mercedes-Benz - he's much too reckless to pick something
with such a long and widely regarded history of safety, comfort and intelligent performance. For
the second year of its fourth generation, the E-Class gains a convertible alongside the wagon's
comeback and a few style tweaks inside and out. All but the Bluetec and AMG are available as a
coupe or convertible in addition to the usual sedans, with the E having the only wagon.
Rear-wheel drive and a 7-speed automatic transmission is the usual standard, with 4Matic
all-wheel drive standard on the wagon and optional on E and E sedans. Inside every E-Class
you can expect the usual luxuries, including power front seats with memory functions,
dual-zone automatic climate control, auto-dimming mirrors, voice-controlled cellular and
navigation systems, and a powerful sound system with 6-CD changer, auxiliary audio jack and
Bluetooth connectivity. Moving up to the E will gain only a few perks and sometimes bigger
tires, with the bulk of feature upgrades reserved for option packs. Most of those are included in
the E63 AMG, alongside an exclusive sport transmission, adaptive sport suspension, adjustable
drive settings, high-performance brakes and sport steering wheel. A few options offer
conveniences like a limited-slip differential, sportier suspension and inch wheels. Altogether,
this is the car Q should have given to Bond, especially with the extensive list of safety features although he wouldn't care for those. Indeed, all the dings and alerts would have surely driven
him mad, but with its standard Attention Assist and PreSafe systems anticipating Bond's every
move and securing against his recklessness, it would likely be the first Bond car brought home
whole. Sensible drivers have none of Bond's theoretical complaints, but note some deficiencies
in the sunroof keeping heat out, and the transmission isn't flawless, with a small number of
lemons leaving the factory. Otherwise the E-Class is an absolutely solid midsize luxury car with
plenty of options available to suit any discerning driver. Sure, James Bond never drove a
Mercedes-Benz, but many villains almost got away thanks to their high-performance E-Class.

Perhaps they hoped this elegant and quick tank with a brain would give them superpowers - and
indeed, the mesmerizing feats their E-Class could perform would have assured escape from any
lesser man - but Bond knew he only needed to defeat the driver, and so was not deterred. Even
the latest E-Class still largely leaves the driving to the driver, but nearly everything else is done
for you. Although in this regard Mercedes-Benz has fallen behind the technology curve to some
degree, the E-Class is still leading the pack as a well-rounded midsize luxury car big on comfort,
performance and safety with a few nice technological perks - as it has since its debut. In its first
generation, the E-Class was available as a sedan or wagon powered by a V6 or turbodiesel, with
the V8 arriving a few years later. The V6-powered E moved from a standstill to 60 in less than 8
seconds, but the '92 to '94 E sedan with the Porsche-designed hp V8 was easily the most
powerful of the bunch. While the first generation turned heads for its maker's mark, the second
generation spanning from made the E-Class instantly recognizable for its four ellipsoid
headlights. At its debut Mercedes-Benz offered just two sedans for the E-Class - the hp ED
diesel and a V6-powered hp E, with the V8-powered hp E arriving a year later alongside a new
5-speed automatic transmission to replace the previous 4-speed in all trims. The '98 overhaul
added a wagon body style, upgraded the diesel to hp thanks to a turbo infusion, replaced the hp
V6 with a hp V6, changed the E to the E with a slightly larger V8 and 4Matic all-wheel drive
became an option in the wider range of trims now available. The E55 AMG arrived for '99 with
horses raging from its V8, while the rest of the lineup received side curtain airbags. The
following year saw a revision of the front end and more standard safety equipment, but the
fuel-efficient diesel was dropped and few significant changes would be seen for the rest of this
generation. All but the wagon were overhauled for the '03 debut of the third generation E-Class,
the third-generation wagon arriving as an '04 just shortly after the late-year '03 E55 AMG landed
with its hp supercharged V8. This generation included gadgets like rear obstacle sensors,
adaptive cruise control and voice-activated cellular and navigation systems from its outset as
optional inclusions in any E-Class, with a standard 6-speed automatic transmission. The hp E
and hp E were both available as a sedan or wagon, with 4Matic all-wheel drive available across
the board and standard in the E wagon until its demise for ' The E became the E for '06, now
powered by a hp 3. The diesel E received an engine tweak as well and re-emerged as a
"Bluetec" clean-burning diesel, but without a name change. For '09, Mercedes-Benz just added
in an updated audio system and hard-drive-based navigation system to sweeten the
generational pot for its final year. The fourth and current generation debuted for without the
previous generation's wagon or diesel options, but with totally new style, materials and coupe
body to fill the gap left by the outgoing CLK-Class. Since the debut, a new convertible body
style joined the lineup alongside a few style tweaks and a diesel and wagon comeback,
ensuring just the right midsize luxury option for any driver with refined taste and the budget to
support it. Although the E-Class certainly has an undeniably strong safety record throughout its
life, reliability is another matter. The general rule of thumb with Mercedes-Benz is to avoid
first-model-runs - such as the first year of a generation and the first year of a new body style or
engine - but the E-Class needs a little more leeway, taking about 2 years to fix new issues in the
latest incarnation. Buying later in each generation comes with many more perks than just better
reliability, however - the latest models of the previous third generation, for instance, are almost
directly comparable to the latest generation with the exception of the style and coupe body. In
terms of power, comfort and features, the third and fourth generations are nearly identical,
especially when purchasing '06 or later. The updated AMG debuted for '06 with the remainder of
the lineup tweaked for '07 - just keep that rule of thumb in mind and skip a year or two.
However, the second generation is the most reliable to date, with only minor malfunctions in the
ventilation system and engine duds only in the very first year they were introduced. Unlike the
first generation, these E-Class model years featured antilock brakes and a 5-speed
transmission. These prices are not going anywhere, as the E-Class tends to quite rightly hold its
value very well, so there's no need to hurry - take your time and genuinely scope out your ideal
E-Class from the exceptionally broad pack available, and be very suspicious of bargains without
full and complete maintenance records. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of
vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and
vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals
on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your
car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results,
go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine,
options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price
drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years.
Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Best deals first. CarGurus User.
Authorized Mercedes-Benz Dealer. Image Not Available. Read more. A Mercedes-Benz is a

physical indulgence that gives as much or as littl
mazda cx 7 transmission fluid type
2010 malibu fuse box diagram
gmrc 01 wiring harness
e pleasure as your checking account allows. You get what you pay for. The only reason to shop
around is if you. Long an aspirational symbol of personal success, the iconic Mercedes-Benz
E-Class is the most popular midsize luxury sedan in America. This car was very nice, no
damage, no accidents reported. If anyone would ask me what I thought of. Mercedes- Benz I
would have to tell them if this us the car. The greatest blend of quality, comfort, and fun to drive.
I have 2 W E-Class cars and they have been very reliable. I also have a W with k miles, so these
cars are built to last and stay looking great. Great car with a really smooth ride. Headlights are
amazing and the interior is really nice and comfortable. Why Use CarGurus? Mercedes-Benz
dealers in Atlanta GA. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Chicago IL. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Dallas
TX. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Houston TX. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Miami FL. Mercedes-Benz
dealers in Philadelphia PA. Mercedes-Benz dealers in Washington DC.

